
We acknowledge that we are learning on Treaty 4 Territory , the original lands of 
the Cree, Ojibwe Saulteaux, Dakota, Nakota, Lakota, and on the homeland of the 

Métis Nation.  

Web pagehttp://mclurg.rbe.sk.ca/  email: mclurg@rbe.sk.ca             

 

Important Dates 

 

 

Monday, May 2—No School 
for Students. Professional 
Development Day for Staff 

End of Ramadan— Eid 

Mubarak  

Tuesday, May 3— 

Gr. 7/8 Jazz Band 

Wednesday, May 4— Star 
Wars Day 

Gr. 7 Vaccinations 

Mrs. Bentz & Mrs. Lapchuk 
Virtual Author Visit 

Thursday, May 5—Cinco de 
Mayo Day 

Sunday, May 8—  Mother’s 
Day 

Monday, May 9— SCC Parent 
Meeting 7pm 

Tuesday, May 10—Class 
Photos 

Gr. 7/8 Jazz Band 

Friday, May 13— 

SCC Fun Lunch 

Tuesday, May 17— 

Gr. 7/8 Jazz Band 

Gr. 6 Vaccinations 

Thursday, May 19— 

Gr. 4 Schenher Legislative 
Building Tour. AM. 

Gr. 8 Band Students to Martin 

Friday, May 20th— 

SAC School Spirit Day. 
Celebrate being a McLurg 
Mustang! 

Monday, May 23— Victoria 
Day. No School . 

Wednesday, May 25— 

Gr. 7/8 Jazz Band 

Thursday, May 26— pm 

Gr. 3 Bentz Flora Conservatory 

 

 

 

 

May, 2022 

REGINA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Pre-Kindergarten 2022-2023 

We continue to accept applications for our Pre-K 
program. Applications can be found online at 
https://www.reginapublicschools.ca/early_learning and 
emailed to the school at mclurg@rbe.sk.ca 

 Decisions on placements will not be made until the fall.  

Kindergarten 2022-2023 

If you have a child who will be five years of age on or before, December 31, 2022, 
he or she is eligible for Kindergarten. We are now accepting registrations for  

2022-2023 Kindergarten. Please contact us at 306-791-8496 or download a  

registration form from the Regina Public Schools website 
https://www.reginapublicschools.ca/early_learning 

Send the registration to McLurg at mclurg@rbe.sk.ca 

If you know of someone in the school areas that has a child of Kindergarten age this 
year please pass this message on to them.  

It’s time to 

 

Please remember 
that students go 
outside during the 
school day. Please 
check the weather 
and dress your  
children 
appropriately.  

Please check the McLurg School website 

for up to date events on the google 

calendar and right side of home page. 

https://mclurg.rbe.sk.ca/ 

Follow us on Twitter @mclurgmustangs  

http://mclurg.rbe.sk.ca/
mailto:mclurg@rbe.sk.ca
https://mclurg.rbe.sk.ca/
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                       SAC – May Events 

Wednesday, May 4th— Star Wars Day “May the 4th Be With You”   

Thursday, May 5th—Cinco de Mayo Day  

 

McLurg School is a special place to learn and 
grow.  Please help us celebrate our exceptional school by 
wearing your McLurg Mustangs t-shirts and sweaters or 
black and gold on Friday, May 20th.  Go Mustangs!    

The beautiful thing about learning is that nobody can take it away from you.  

B.B. King 

Field Trips 

 

Classes have already started leaving the school on Field Trips and taking advantage 
of the wonderful learning opportunities outside of the school. Starting in May and 
June there will be Outdoor Education Trips, excursions to the pool, visits to the 
Legislative Building, walks to the parks surrounding the school and lots of other 
great adventures to finish the school year.  

 

If you are asked to accompany a class you will need to have a new Police 
Information Check (PIC) completed. Please go early so that the check can be 
completed, information can be sent to the School Division Office then forwarded 
to Mrs. Ziebart prior to the trip.  Please indicate that the PIC is for McLurg 

School as well as Regina Public Schools. https://www.reginapublicschools.ca/police_information_checks 

RBE Pride Apparel 
 

Regina Board of Education Pride apparel  is available in a variety of 
designs, colours and styles. Simply pick your item and enter what 
school you would like your items delivered to. Deliveries will happen 
towards the end of May 2022.  

Youth Sizes are available in both basic t-shirt and hoodies. 

Sizing charts are shown on each page and any questions can be sent 
to sales@freshlypressedprinting.com  

 

https://freshlypressedprinting.com/collections/rbe-pride-apparel 
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                              MSCC 
May News 

Our May Community 
Council meeting will be 
held on Monday May 9th 
at 7pm in the school staff 
room. Everyone is 
welcome to attend. 

 

Fun Lunches are Back!!  

Our next lunch (DQ) will be held on Friday May 13th.To sign 
up and order lunch please visit www.healthyhunger.ca and 
order by May 6th.  

Email us if you have any questions 
at mclurgfunlunches@gmail.com 

 
Coming soon – A McLurg Spring 50/50 Fundraiser!Once 
again we will be running a spring 50/50. 

A link to purchase these online tickets will be available 
soon.  Please share the link with family and friends to grow 
our jackpot! Updates on this 
fundraiser will be posted to our 
facebook page at www.facebook.com.  

Thank-you to our McLurg community 
for your continued support!  

 

Band News      

What an exciting spring it has been for band! We have loved our mini-full band 
rehearsals that began in April and are so proud of the learning our students are 
doing blending several parts together. We are also having a blast with our extra-
curricular jazz bands that our Grade 7/8s have the opportunity to join! 

May will be filled with fun rehearsals with new music, a video recorded concert, a 
joint Grade 8/Martin Collegiate rehearsal, and end-of-year celebrations!  

Congratulations to our students for another wonderful year filled with music, we are so proud of how much our 
young musicians have achieved this year. 

 

Mrs. Strykiwsky, Mrs. Swann, & Mr. Eastwood 

vanessa.strykiwsky@rbe.sk.ca  robin.swann@rbe.sk.ca  cade.eastwood@rbe.sk.ca  

 

MSCC Fun Lunch 

 

Friday May 13th, 
2022 

      

Order online by May 6th @ 
www.healthyhunger.ca 

 

To register and order lunch go to 
healthyhunger.ca and click on register account.  

Fill out yours and your student’s information and 
you will be ready to order! 

 

If you have a previous account from another 
school, you can log in and change your 

school/classroom. 

 

If you have questions, please email 
mclurgfunlunches@gmail.com    

Students who regularly go home for lunch are 
welcome to order and stay on this day! 

 

Kindergarten A students are able to order  

Unfortunately, we are unable to process late 
orders. 

http://www.healthyhunger.ca
mailto:mclurgfunlunches@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/MSCCpage
mailto:vanessa.strykiwsky@rbe.sk.ca
mailto:robin.swann@rbe.sk.ca
mailto:cade.eastwood@rbe.sk.ca
http://www.healthyhunger.ca
mailto:mclurgfunlunches@gmail.com
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Class Photos! 

 

On Tuesday, May 10th class 
photos will be taken at school.  

 

Badminton 

Mr, Bali is leading a Badminton Group this spring. Grade 7 &8 
students will be participating in games against fellow students, 
learning the rules of singles and doubles as well as working to 
improve their individual skills. We will not be having games 
against other schools at this time. 

 

Badminton sessions will be held 
weekly on Thursdays and 
Fridays, from 3:45 until 4:45. 
The first practice session will 
take place on Thursday, April 
28th. The final practice will 
take place on Friday, May 
27th. 
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Outdoor Lunch 

With the start of spring weather and warmer 
temperatures many classrooms will be eating outside.  

 

Teachers may also 
plan for picnics in the 
parks that are in the 
McLurg area. They 
will let you know when 
these are planned.  



Page 4 
May 2022 



 Page 5 May,2022 




